
May 19, 2017 
 

Dear Knights,  

 
The year is coming quickly to a close.  Please make sure that all students 

have their library books turned into the library ASAP. 
 

Congratulations to our new PTO Booster elected officials.   
 

2017-2018 PTO Board: 

President: Adriane Keene 

Vice-President: Michele Grisez-Redmond 

Treasurer: Susan Waite 

Secretary: Divya Marwaha 
 

The last booster club meeting of the year is Thurs., May 25th at 6:30pm in 

the cafeteria. We hope to see you there. 
 

The students in the yearbook class are pleased to announce that the 

yearbooks will be distributed on Thursday, May 25th during the last 30 

minutes of school. If your student purchased a yearbook, they will pick it 

up in the gym during that last part of the school day. 
 

Our students did such an outstanding job on the Spanish National Exam 

that we are having a special celebration during lunch on Tuesday, May 

23rd.  The kitchen staff will be serving a Spanish themed lunch. The 

cafeteria will be decorated and will even have some special guests. We are 

so proud of our Spanish program at ACP.  If your student would like to 

participate in our special lunch the cost is $2.85.  They can pay with their 

lunch account in addition to paying in cash.  Students will need to pre-order 

lunch during academic lab on Monday to ensure that we have enough food 

for every student.  I hope that everyone takes advantage of this fun filled 

event. 
 

This week we were pleased to have a Holocaust survivor, Oskar Knoblauch, 

visit our campus and give a presentation to our student body. He shared a 

valuable message about not being a bystander, that instead you should be an 

up-stander.  I appreciate all of the family members that took time out of their 

day to hear the message of peace and tolerance that Mr. Knoblauch shared with 

our student body.  Mr. Knoblauch has written a book in which he shares the 

details of his life during this time. The cost of the book is $12 dollars and can 

be autographed to you or your student.  If you would like to order a book for 

yourself or your student please fill out the link below and bring $12 in cash by 

Wednesday May 23rd, to the front office.  Books should be delivered by Friday 

or Tuesday.   

 

Please fill out the link to order your copy.  Only orders that have been paid 

by Wednesday will be placed. 

 

Strive for the 

impossible, and be 

extraordinary! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
191 West Oakland Street 

Chandler, AZ 85225 
(480) 224-3930 

Fax (480) 224-3940 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1kaO_YA3Xa1hI1EEGxZ7uUja2ro8CBcgMw1HS6LxfLv0/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1kaO_YA3Xa1hI1EEGxZ7uUja2ro8CBcgMw1HS6LxfLv0/edit


We have already been busy gearing up for the 2017-2018 school year and 

we want to take a moment to remind all students who will be returning to 

ACP next year, to get their sports physicals taken care of as soon as 

possible. First quarter sports tryouts start the second week of school and 

students are not allowed to participate until they have been cleared for 

athletics. First quarter sports are: Boys Baseball, Girls Volleyball, and Flag 

Football.  
 

As I am writing this Around the Realm, parents are hard at work 

transforming our gym into a place fitting of our 8th Grade Semi-Formal.  I 

want to thank the Boosters and parents who helped make this event a 

success.  The time and effort that you took to make this a special night for 

our students has not gone without notice. Thank you! 

 

Next week we have several celebrations including our 8th grade awards 

night.  Just a reminder that our Awards Night, takes place at the Erie 

campus in the Gym.  You must have a ticket to enter the event.  We look 

forward to seeing you at 6:30pm on May 24th! 

 

Good luck Knights! 

 

Jayson Phillips 

Principal – ACP Oakland 

 
 

Strive for the 

impossible, and be 

extraordinary! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
191 West Oakland Street 

Chandler, AZ 85225 
(480) 224-3930 

Fax (480) 224-3940 



Last Revised: 7/31

May 22 thru May 31 2017

Monday

May 3:00 4:00
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Tuesday

May 2:50 3:50

23 2:50pm 4:00pm

2017 3:00 4:00

5:30pm 7:00

Wednesday

May 2:50 3:50

24 2:50pm 4:00pm

2017 6:30pm

Thursday

May 2:50 3:50

25 2:15pm 2:45pm

2017

Friday

May

26

2017

Monday

May 29, 2017

Tuesday

May 30, 2017

Friday

May 31, 2017

Event: Location: Notes:Time(s):

Soccer and Volleyball Awards ACP Oakland GYM

Magel's RoomPower Hour Room M2

Math Retakes Must pre-arrange w/Math Teacher

Spanish Awards Night ACP Oakland Gym By Invitation

Time(s): Location:

Notes:

Power Hour Room 9 Kaiser's Room

Room 20Power Hour

Time(s): Location:

Track and Field Awards ACP Oakland Cafeteria

Arizona College Prep -  Oakland Campus 

Event: Time(s): Location: Notes:

Upcoming Events: 

Must pre-arrange w/Math Teacher

8th Grade Awards ACP Erie Gym Tickets Required

Yearbook Distribution/Signing ACP Oakland

Event: Time(s): Location: Notes:

FINALS - Periods 1,3,5 - EARLY RELEASE AT 12:32pm

FINALS - Periods 2,4,6 - EARLY RELEASE AT 12:32pm

Events for the week of May 29th thru May 31st 
***Please remember that Finals are not given early under any circumstances***

BLOCK DAY - ODD Periods 1,3,5

BLOCK DAY - EVEN Periods 2,4,6

Event: Time(s): Location: Notes:

Event: Time(s): Location: Notes:

Event: Time(s):

2017

Memorial Day Holiday - No School

Location: Notes:

Oliden's Room

Notes:Event:

No Block - Students will attend periods 1-6

Event:

Gym

Math Retakes ACP Oakland
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